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২৬েশ অগা� ২০১৮- রিববার সকাল সােড় দশটা - িমেলিনয়াম পাকর  

 
Dear BEC 69 Friends and Families, 

                        Our Ilish Utsab this year, as already advised is being held on  

26th August, 2018, Sunday on the River Ganges. We have rented a Double Decker 

Vessel from the Govt of West Bengal, which will start off from the Millennium Park 

Jetty sharply at 11.00AM. The Millennium Park Jetty is located Opposite the Shipping 

Corporation Building at the junction of Hare Street and Strand Road. We have chosen 

this jetty to facilitate boarding and disembarking of ladies and friends smoothly. 

 

The vessel has been rented for 5 hours, which means that the cruise will come to an 

end at 4.00PM. We will be served on board with snacks, an ilish only lunch, with 

Tea/Coffee and Soft Drinks both in the morning and afternoon. The charges will be Rs 

1000.00 per person all inclusive. 

 

The attendance time at the Millennium Park Jetty is latest by 10.30AM as we will all 

have to board before 11.00AM as Govt. regulation will not permit the vessel to remain 

after 11.00AM as the Jetty has to be cleared. 

 

All attending members are requested to forward a message to the undernoted Mobile 

Number confirming finally your consent and the number of persons accompanying 

them. Adult children and Grand Children are welcome. All infants are debarred due to 

obvious security reasons. 

 

Best Regards 

Jayanta Pradhan 

Mobile : 9830050353 
 


